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From: Abdulmajid Geyash 

Sent: Wednesday, 9 May 2018 3:04 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Don't let a creek cut our community in half!

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

I have moved into the Flagstaff Hill suburb 3 years ago. Although young compared with some of the current 

residents of Flagstaff Hill, I believe my objection of change to the Boothby borders counts. I have three 

children that go to Flagstaff Hill School; attend swimming lessons at the Marion swim centres and attend 

netball and football at the Flagstaff Hill/ Happy Valley Club. I am a Registered Nurse and work locally at 

two of the aged care facilities in Flagstaff Hill/ Aberfoyle Park and my wife works within the Boothby 

region. Unless the boundry changes come with a guaranteed significant reduction (and on going) in council 

rates and continuous suburb improvement, I oppose the proposed boundry changes. 

Yours sincerely, Abdulmajid Geyash 

_________________________  
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